
CONSTRUCTION FOR NORTH BEACON HILL HEALTHY STREET

UPCOMING LANDSCAPING AT YOUR HOME
In the coming days, crews will be conducting landscaping work at the corner of 
18th Ave S and S College St to complete work for the Beacon Hill Healthy Street. 
Part of this work will include reseeding lawn at your property, 2302 18th Ave 
S. Please expect to see crews at your home to reseed your lawn soon, and do 
not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions.

STAY CONNECTED
(206) 900-8760 | HealthyStreets@seattle.gov
seattle.gov/transportation/HealthyStreets

CONTACT US
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you 
have any questions!

HealthyStreets@seattle.gov
(206) 900-8760

Learn more on 
our project 
webpage!

PROJECT OVERVIEW
SDOT constructed bike and pedestrian 
improvements at S College St and 18th Ave S. 
These improvements are part of the North 
Beacon Hill Healthy Street. Updates at this 
intersection include:

• New crossing lights (flashing beacons)

• New curbside push buttons for crossings

• New raised curb

• Marked crosswalks

• ADA accessible curb ramps

• Drainage and stormwater improvements
(in coordination with Seattle Public
Utilities)




